
Freedom of information request NCC-048575-20 
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of information request, for ease we have provided a response 
alongside each point raised as follows: 
 
1a) How many applications for Flooding Hardship Fund did Nottinghamshire County Council receive 
over this period? See attached table 
1b) How many eligible applications were successful? See attached table 
1c) What was the total value (£) allocated for those successful eligible applications? See attached 
table 
1d) How many applications were found to be ineligible for this grant? See attached table 
1e) As of 31/12/2020, how many successful eligible applications had still not received the full amount 
they were entitled to under this grant? All eligible claims have been paid 
1f) How much did this amount (£) come to? All eligible claims have been paid 
 
With regards to the following query: 
 
May you also please confirm what district council in Nottinghamshire was running the Community 
Grant Scheme for the 2019/2020 floods as I cannot seem to find the information about applications on 
all their websites (Ashfield District Council; Bassetlaw District Council.; Broxtowe Borough Council; 
Gedling Borough Council.; Mansfield District Council; Newark and Sherwood District Council; 
Rushcliffe Borough Council. 
 
As the district and borough councils and the city council will hold this information, please may we 
suggest that you make contact with these councils directly, we have provided the contact details 
below: 
Ashfield District Council: foi@ashfield-dc.gov.uk 
Bassetlaw District Council: FOIrequests@bassetlaw.gov.uk 
Broxtowe Borough Council: foi@broxtowe.gov.uk 
Gedling Borough Council: inforequest@gedling.gov.uk 
Mansfield District Council: freedomofinformation@mansfield.gov.uk 
Newark & Sherwood District: freedom@nsdc.info 
Rushcliffe Borough Council: customerservices@rushcliffe.gov.uk 
Nottingham City Council: information.governance@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 
 
If you have any queries or concerns, then please contact me. Please remember to quote the 
reference number above in any future communications.  
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk 
 
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
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